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August 28, 2014

Mr. J. Joseph Otte

Wenck Associates, Inc.

1802 Wooddale Drive, Suite 100
Woodbury, MN 55125

RE: Composting of Petroleum Contaminated Soil Batch Approval
Compost Facility ID: 11720
Site: TCAAP, 4700 Highway 10, Arden Hills, MN 55112
Site ID: Leak 17797

Dear Mr. Otte:

We are pleased to let you know that the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) staff has reviewed
your application for Composting of Petroleum Contaminated Soil. The information submitted in your
application meets the applicable criteria in the composting general permit. The MPCA approves the
composting of the 4000 cubic yards of petroleum contaminated soil at Compost Facility ID: 11730, as
indicated in your application dated May 16, 2014.

Please include the Compost Facility name, location, Compost Site ID#, Leaksite name, and Leaksite ID#
on all correspondence concerning this Compost Facility. If you have any questions, please contact me at
651-757-2838.

Sincerely,

Haey Gt

Gary Zarling

Project Manager

Petroleum Remediation Section
Remediation Division
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cc: Amy Dietl, City Clerk, Arden Hills
Larry Carlson, Ramsey County Solid Waste Officer



